
As the board prepares to discuss the 2005-06 school year, I am asking each member to reflect 
upon the past year’s experiences.   The board will be meeting next week to discuss a wide range 
of topics: from scheduling, calendar (Have you sent your school’s to me yet?!?), and venues to 
event clinicians and audition selections.  I would love to be flooded with ideas in all of these 
areas.   This is your opportunity to provide some direct input.  Please take a moment to 
thoughtfully respond to the following questions.  Please be as candid and specific as possible.  
Then e-mail (walling97@comcast.net) or FAX (615-643-4580) your response back to me.  
Thank you in advance for your time during this busy time of year.  I look forward to hearing 
from you. 
 
Humbly, 
 
Lewis Walling 
MTVA President 
 
1. Which MTVA events did you participate in this year? 
 
 
2. Of the other events MTVA sponsors, why did you choose not to participate?  What barriers 

prevented you from participating? 
 
 
3. Reflecting on the MTVA events you DID participate in this year, what were the strengths?   
 
4. Several changes were implemented this year with various events.  Did these changes provide 

for better experience?   
 
5. What negatives still exist?  What suggestion could you give as a way to overcome them? 
 
6. How could MTVA serve you as a member better?  What would you like to see done 

differently, better, not at all, or started?   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:walling97@comcast.net

